
DISTRICT TWO 

Starke Railroad Overpass                                            

Interchange Improvements  
Starke, Bradford County, Florida 

FIN 436558-1 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is hosting an open house to provide citizens with 
an update on the Starke Railroad Overpass Interchange Improvements project. Citizens may drop 
by to ask questions about the project and view renderings. 

Currently, the City of Starke is divided by the CSX railroad that runs parallel to U.S. 301. With 29 
trains traveling through the city each day, emergency vehicles and other traffic experience frequent 
delays, and train traffic is expected to increase in the future. Soon, with the completion of this      
project, congestion will be eased and emergency response times will be improved. 

J.B. Coxwell Contracting began work on this $23.6 million project project in summer 2020 and is    

estimated to complete it in summer 2023, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting. 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or  

family status. Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) 

or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Nathan Pick at least seven days 

prior to the public meeting at (904) 831-3368 or Nathan.Pick@dot.state.fl.us.  

OPEN HOUSE 

Questions? Visit NFLRoads.com or contact Nathan Pick at                                      

nathan.pick@dot.state.fl.us. 

Tuesday, Oct. 11, 2022 

Open house: 5 to 6:30 p.m. 

In-person:                                 

Governor Charley E. Johns  

Convention Center                   

1610 N. Temple Avenue       

Starke, FL 32091  

 Online: nflroads.com/VPH 

By phone: (631) 992-3221,                           

access code 213-631-455 

 

ABOUT THE PROJECT 


